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My sincere appreciation for the invaluable support extended by
the Buimerc India Foundation to Sehion Preshith Sangam. The
donation of six sacks of rice, each weighing 50 kg, will facilitate
providing lunch for approximately 1800 individuals.

This contribution is truly a blessing as we have been steadfastly
providing food for destitutes and impoverished homeless individuals
for the past 27 years. Currently, around 1500 people rely on us for a
daily meal, emphasizing the ongoing need for support to sustain our
efforts in serving those in need.

Your continued support is indispensable to our mission, and we
deeply appreciate your partnership in making a positive difference
in the lives of those less fortunate.

Regards,
Dr. Arun Oommen Managing Trustee
Sehion Preshitha Sangam




